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City of Scottsdale

Regarding Case 16-ZN-2003#2 -request to amend single-family residential minimum lot area from 10,000
square feet to 15,675 square feet: My husband and I support this request and we do believe the minimum
lot requirement should be increased. We own a home on 58th pl and Wilshire Dr. We love the Sherwood
neighborhood because of the unique homes, landscaping, and historic mid-century charm. Do not let
developers split our lots and change the character of this neighborhood. -- sent by Elizabeth Remaklus
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